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Theme:   
I am learning about animals 
and other creatures. 
 

Important Dates: 
5th- Field Trip: Honolulu Zoo 
18th- No School: Presidents Day 
22nd- Trike-A-Thon 
 

Happy Birthday! 
4th-  Maya  
10th- Tranqe 
19th- Steve 
21st- Alexander  
26th- Journee 
27th- Miya & Kalikona 
28th- Jannie 
 
 

Zoo Field Trip: 
Please have your child here 
for breakfast at 7:30am.  
Remember to pack a sack 
lunch w/ drink, shoes, and 
Rainbow School t-shirt 
required.  If you need to 
purchase one, go to the 
office as soon as possible.  
Chaperones are needed, see 
your teacher if interested. 
 
 
 
 

 
Classroom Addition: 
Aunty Olini’s Fabulous 
Frogs 3 year-old class has 
expanded.  Aunty Adrienne 
has joined her as a co-
teacher.  Together they 
have 16 Fabulous Frogs.   

 
New Faces: 
Rainbow School would like 
to welcome Kien Kalama, 
Anastaysha Mioi, and Jacob 
Ulima to the Super Stars 3 
year-old class. 
 

 
Moving On Up… 
Emma-Leah, Jayda, Paloma, 
Malia, Nitus, Kelsyn, 
Taimane, and U’a have all 
moved up a class.  Way to 
go! 
 

 
Mosquito Alert: 
The mosquitoes are back to 
attack.  Rainbow School is 
doing all we can to keep 
them away.  The bushes and 
thick shrubbery all around 
the school have been cut 
back.  Help your child by 
applying repellent and/or 
dressing them 
appropriately. 
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Kitchen Improvements: 
Rainbow School’s Kitchen 
has a new and brighter look 
with a nice paint job and 
new light fixtures. The 
color combinations are 
fabulous and Puni really 
loves them.  Now she can 
prepare meals with a smile. 
 
2nd Annual Trike-A-Thon: 
Rainbow School students 
contribute to a great 
cause.  Our school will be 
raising money on behalf of 
St. Jude Children’s 
Research Hospital.  We will 
start trike riding at 9am.  
Please label and send your 
child with a helmet (if 
they have) that morning.    
 

HEALTH: 
Your child’s health 
matters.  If your child has 
a runny nose (green), 
coughing persistently, or 
any contagious infections 
(impetigo) please keep them 
home.  Germs spread quickly 
and we want everyone 
healthy as possible! 
 
 

 
 

 
REMINDERS: 
*Check your mail boxes 
daily 
*Make sure your child has 
extra clothes in their 
cubby  
*Check their pull-up supply 
often  
*Label everything 
*No goodies/snacks in the 
morning (we serve 
breakfast) 
*Be prompt and courteous 
with pick-up times 
*Rainbow School has an open 
door policy, you are always 
welcome! 
*Communicate with your 
child’s teacher.  If you 
have questions, concerns or 
just want to know how the 
day went, don’t hesitate to 
ask. 
 

Tax Information: 
FYI, Rainbow Schools Tax 
ID# is 990151174 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


